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Queensland News.
Ron Archer reports that due to lack of starters their Christmas social normally held at Geebung RSL has been called off, which is a pity. 

Ron and Lyn visited George and Bettye Coulson recently and had a good old yarn. They are coping okay. Bettye's dear old mother passed away at the grand old age of 105 earlier in the year. We extend our sympathies to Bettye and family.

Word is that Col and Jeanette Andrews, who have just moved into their new home in Parklands, Caloundra, have decided to take on a caravan Park in Laidley, which is about 50 kms west of Ipswich. When Ron asked Col "Why a caravan park at your age?" Col replied, "I'm tired of doing nothing!" Now there's a man we can all admire. Good luck to Col and Jeanette in their new venture.

So if you're caravanning near the Laidley area book into Col's park for a day or two.

Ron reports Margaret Hooper's health is improving, and that Gordon and Joan Stanley are well.

Queensland members send best wishes to all members for the festive season wherever they may be.
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